
             Dated : 21st November,2016 

  

EXTENSION OF DATE OF  SUBMISSION OF  EOI FOR 

EMPANELMENT OF INTERNAL AUDITOR  

  

This is  in continuation of the notification dated 5th 

November,2016 for Expression of Interest for Empanelment of 

internal auditor for the Financial Year 2016-17 in Northern India 

Regional Council of The Institute of Cost Accountants of India, 

New Delhi. According to the decision of the Executive Committee 

of the Council  of the  NIRC, the last date of submission of EOI 

for empanelment of Internal Auditor has been extended to 

28th November,2016 . There has also been an extension of 

time period  for  completion of  first phase of Internal Audit 

(Clause  F) up to 15th December,2016. The original document 

for the same should be read with above extension  of time 

only and there is no other change in the terms and condition. 

  

The documents related to the above subject are available at 

website www.nirc-icmai.in. 

  

 CMA Ravi Kr. Sahni 
Chairman 
The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 
Northern India Regional Council 
CMA Bhawan, 3, Institutional Area, 
Lodi Road, New Delhi -3. 
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